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Correspondence from Germany 

--- 
(By Matheus Hantschko) 

 

Post 107 near Spremberg. Lower Lusatia 

November 14, 1914 

 

Dear Mr. Proske! 

 After a lengthy pause I wish to write a 

few lines again. I still receive your 

newspaper. Our harvest was not the best 

since it remained too dry. The military is 

now stationed in Spremberg, about one 

battalion of the 52nd Infantry Regiment, as 

it was more than 40 years ago. A captain 

from Kotitz was buried in the Georgenberg 

cemetery of Spremberg on the 6th of 

November. Hundreds of people 

participated in the memorial festivities 

while the military band of the 52nd 

Regiment provided the funeral music. 

 Certain communications are not 

allowed to foreign countries now, in time 

of war. It might be possible that my 

writings along with attached newspaper 

containing current war news could arrive 

openly at their hands.  

 We have not had any cold weather until 

now, November 14th.  

 With greetings from Germany! 

       The Railroader. 

 

Translated by John Buerfeind
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